
1r •. obert lorian 
26q Drev Street, ~918 
Clearwater, Flori a 33519 

De a r Ar • Do r 1 an : 

Apr i 1 8, I 8 7 

We were plea cd to learn from your father recently 
that you are now 'esiding ln Clearwater, Florida. 

We have asked Mr. ~d ... ard Korl<oi n, the chair an f 
the newly formed arish council of St. Hagop Arn~nian 
Church of St. Pet.rsburg, Florida, to contact you. For 
your information, 4r. Korkoian's address is 207 ellealr 
Road, /.1 -22, tel. ( 03) 530-4626. 

e ifould 1 i. •- to encourage your active invoJvem nt 
in the St. P tershurg parish and c:orrrnunity as well s 
you r as s i s t an c e to the cur r en t par l s h co u n c i I me. be r s 
in developing a s ·ronger , rmenian coTTmuni ty in the ar a. 
Your inp 1t would great1, contribute to the efforts being 
made in this direction. 

We have placed your name n our mailing list for 
our monthly publication "The Armenian Church" to keep 
you informed of Armenian corrmunity Jife in gener 1 and 
Diocesan activiti~s. 

May th~ Lord bless you and your loved ones, aiM ys. 

rayerfully, 

A r c h b i shop To r k o.,.o Man o , i an 
Primate 


